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Welcome to our Newsletter

Your attendance

Well 
done!

Niall Year 5 & 6

Lochlan Year 3 & 4

Maisie Year 1 & 2

This week’s winners …
Writers of 
the Week
Year 5 & 6 - Jaydon

Readers of the week

This week 
I’m proud to 

award…..

overall attendance

95.55 % 
6.9.23 – 9.2.24

Head teacher’s message Head teacher
awards

Year 3 & 4 - Florence

Year 1 & 2 - Priya

Maya

In Year 5 & 6 

For having a great attitude 
to learning. 

Miley

In Year 3 & 4

For always working really
hard and always having
beautiful manners.

George

In Year 1 & 2

For working hard and 
listening well in Maths

Olivia

EYFS

For Beautiful manners 
and working hard

Date : 09.02.24 

Welcome to our last newsletter of this half term. We have had

a number of visitors in school this week supporting with the
learning of children across the school.

Year 1 & 2 took part in a road safety drama activity led by
Sarah from Pyjama Drama. We focused on: Zebra crossings,

crossing near parked cars, traffic lights as well as lots of other
safety tips. Please have a chat with your children at home to

find out what they can remember.

Year 3 & 4 continued with their drumming lessons which are

being kindly supported and funded by Emmanuel church.

EYFS have been taking part in their weekly move to write

sessions which they are really enjoying.

We were also visited by Environmental Health this week and I
am pleased to let you know that the kitchen retained their 5 *

score. Well done ladies!

Today has also been Break The Rules Day – A fundraising

event. There were a number of Teddy day care facilities in
classrooms.

I hope you have an enjoyable half term break.

Kind Regards
Jacqui Beavis
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School messages, notices & reminders

PE KIT
After the Easter holidays it will be expected that all children will wear the correct
PE kit in school, for lessons and sport related clubs. Black shorts / track suit

bottoms, navy blue PE top and a school jumper. Post Covid it was accepted
that children could wear any PE kit but now we need to move on and reinstate
the correct PE kit. I would appreciate your support on this matter and the

sooner we can get children in the correct kit the better.

CYBER SAFETY PARENT WORKSHOP 
On 23rd May a Cyber Dependent Crime Specialist will be leading a parent
workshop to support you in keeping your children safe. Mrs. Bone will be

sending out a link for you to book your place and childcare if required. Staff and
children will also be taking part in sessions during the school day.

A HEALTHY LUNCH
Parent Workshop:
On Thursday 29th February we are hosting Harriet from the Phunky Foods

team to lead a parent workshop. Please book in your place and identify if child
care is required. Mrs. Bone has sent out a link to this for you to sign up.

SCHOOL LUNCHES
We are getting a number of parents forgetting to book their children’s lunches.
This is taking up a lot of staff time when we should be concentrating on

teaching and learning. After February half term if lunches are not booked by
parents via SchoolHub your child will only receive a sandwich and piece of fruit

for lunch.

THE SCHOOL DAY
This is a reminder that the school gate / doors open at 8.40 am and close at
8.45 am. Any arrivals after 8.45 am will be recordedon the register as late.
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3 Month 
Calendar

WEEK
01

WEEK 
02

WEEK 
03

WEEK 
04

February March April 

Friday 1st March Easter 
Puppet Assembly 

Monday 5th February Year 1 
& 2 Road safety event 

Thursday 7th March World 
Book Day & Themed lunch 

Tuesday 16th April children 
back to school.

Wednesday 17th & Thursday 
18th April Parent Evenings 

3.30 – 5.30  

Tuesday 23rd April Phunky
Food Assembly. 

Wednesday 24th April Class 
photos 

WEEK 
05

WB: Monday 26th – Scholastic Book 

Fair 

Thursday 29th February 
Parent event – Phunky Foods 

WB 11th March Year 
3 / 4 Swimming 

WB 18th March Year 3 / 4 
Swimming.

Tuesday 19th March EYFS 

KS1 trip Beatrix Potter World. 

Friday 22nd March KS2 Trip –

Dove Cottage 

Friday 22nd March EYFS 
Easter Bonnet parent event. 

Cumbria Fortnight 

Monday 25th March KS2 
Dove Cottage visit into school 

& Cumberland wrestling. 

Tuesday 26th March Jubilee 

Club Matilda Performance in 
school.

Open Afternoon School finish 
1.15 pm   

WB 12th February HALF 
TERM 

Tuesday 20th February 
Phunky Foods Assembly 


